Cardiff Sustainable Education Network 

Minutes of meeting held on 22nd May 2014 
Present

Julie Giles 
Ecoschools (Chair)

Sarah Lart 
Sustainable Development Unit and Fair Dos
Ruth Mumford
Cardiff in Bloom

Angela Rhodes
Healthy Schools

Linda Bradshaw Wood
Ecoschools

Kevin Rahman-Daultrey
C3SC

Germaine Walsh 
Road Safety 
	1
	Minutes of last meeting – agreed. 
Matters arising – One Planet City, two schools will attend workshops. There are opportunities for exhibition stalls on the 20th of June, please contact Steve Knowles for more information 

	Action

	2
	Constitution 
Proposed changes to the CSEN constitution were outlined by those in attendance. It was agreed that the changes would be drafted by KRD, sent around to all CSEN members and voted on at the AGM in October. 
	KRD and ALL 

	3
	C3SC overview 
KRD provided a brief overview of C3SC outlining that it is the local Voluntary Council for Cardiff and supports charities and third sector organisations. It was agreed that KRD would provide a more in-depth presentation at the AGM. 
	KRD

	4
	Member update 

	

	RM
	There will be free hanging plant demonstration in Oaks Garden Centre 3pm on June 25th. Plants will also be on sale. 
Cardiff In Bloom new website is now live. 
	

	AR
	All schools in Cardiff are part of Healthy Schools accreditation. 

Inspiring Healthy Schools Coordinators delivering food hygiene training with public health. 


	

	GW
	Road Safety are getting a large number of referrals in. Free school visits are offered to schools. A foundation 30 minute session is offered which includes bike checks and road safety sessions. Beavers and Brownies are also trained at the centre itself. 
Mobility scooter training is also offered by the centre and can be delivered 1-2-1 and best time for this is during school holidays when officers are less busy with school visits. 
	

	SL
	Fair Do’s have a part time school worker who is supporting schools to get fair trade schools award. Schools can also borrow resources from the fair do’s shop. 
	

	LBW + JG 
	There have been 4 Welsh winners for the Young Reporters for the Environment, and Hugh Edwards was one of the judges. Winners are on the Keep Wales Tidy Website. 
Training delivered to 6 Schools on attaining the green flag award. 3 Schools have outstanding applications for renewing their green flags and will loose them if they do not respond by end of May. 
Schools eco committees meeting on the 18th June in Bute Part Education centre, focus on RSPB giving nature a home pilot in schools. 

Keep Wales Tidy has a new website and schools can apply through website for green flag applications. 

Eco Schools celebrates its 20th birthday this year. At the end of the year there will be an International Coordinators meeting in Cardiff.

All schools in Wales will be asked to celebrate the birthday and hold events.      
	

	5 
	Dates of next meetings

October 23rd 10am – 12pm This will be the AGM  

	


